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JULIE D. KOHLER

PLEASE REPLY TO: Bi'ICIgepOft

WRITER'S DIRECT DIAL: 203) 337-4157

E-Mail Address: jkohler@cohenandwolf.com

February 1, 2016

VIA ELECTRONIC AND F/RST CLASS MAIL

Attorney Melanie Bachman,
Acting Executive Director
Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square
New Britain, CT 06051

Re: Docket No. 461- Eversource Energy application for a Certificate of Environmental
Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation
of a 715-kilovolt (kV) bulk substation located at 290 Railroad Avenue, Greenwich,
Connecticut, and two 115-kV underground transmission circuits extending
approximately 2.3 miles between the proposed substation and the existing Cos
Cob Substation, Greenwich, Connecticut, and related substation improvements.

Dear Attorney Bachman:

Please enter the following appearances on behalf of the Town of Greenwich in the
above referenced proceeding:

Julie D. Kohler, Esq.
David A. Ball, Esq.

Cohen and Wolf, P.C.
1115 Broad Street
P.O. Box 1821

Bridgeport, CT 06601
Phone: (203) 368-0211
Fax: (203) 394-9901

jkohler _cohenandwolf.com
dball[a~cohenandwolf.com
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certify that a copy hereof has been sent on this date to all participants of record as

reflected on the Council's service list dated January 12, 2016.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this

submission.

Very truly yours,

E.,~.+~ ~

Ju ie D. Kohler

JDK/Icc

cc: Service List (Via Electronic Mail)
John Wayne Fox, Esq., Town of Greenwich (Via Electronic Mail)

John Wetmore, Esq., Town of Greenwich (Via Electronic Mail)

Katie Deluca, Town of Greenwich (Via Electronic Mail)


